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Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

Early Years Foundation Stage (2024/2025)  

 

 

We would like to invite you in for a ‘Welcome Meeting’, which will take place on Tuesday 25th June at 

3:30pm. This will be for all Nursery and Reception parents.  

 

In order to allow a smooth and positive transition in September, we would like to share some information 

about transition events which will take place before the end of the summer term.  

 

Transition Programme Overview: 

 

Tuesday 25th June – ‘Welcome Meeting’ for all parents. This will start at 3:30pm. If you are not able to attend 

this meeting, please inform the School Office and we will send out the information electronically.  

 

Monday 1st July – Transition Day 1 

- Current Nursery children will attend their normal Nursery hours (AM/All day). Please drop off and 

collect your child as normal from Wren Classroom.  

- Any children new to Birklands will attend the morning session (9:00am-11:45am). Please come to the 

Main Reception and you will be directed towards the EYFS Unit; you will also collect your child from 

here at 11:45am. 

 

Tuesday 2nd July – Transition Day 2 

- Current Nursery children will attend their normal Nursery hours (AM/All day). Please drop off and 

collect your child as normal from Wren Classroom. However, if your child attends the AM session, we 

ask that you collect them at 1:00pm so they can stay for lunch on this day.  

- Any children new to Birklands will attend the morning session and stay for lunch (9:00am-1:00pm). 

Please come to the Main Reception and you will be directed towards the EYFS Unit; you will also 

collect your child from here at 1:00pm. 

 

Tuesday 3rd September - Start of the New Academic Year. 

- Any children who are still Nursery age will resume their normal hours (AM/All day) on 3rd September. 

- Any Reception age children will attend full-time from the 3rd September. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Thank you 

EYFS Team 

 


